
Sunday Worship

29th June 2025 
10.45am Churches Together in Birkdale Service led by Rev Ernie Grimshaw

6th July - 10.45am Service led by Derek Taberner
  - 6.30pm Service led by Colin Fyles
      
Image: Galatians 5.1,13-25

Mission Statement
Liverpool Road Methodist Church exists to 
proclaim the Lord Jesus Christ, through whom 
the people of Birkdale and beyond can come
to know God and grow in his love.

Liverpool Road
Methodist Church

Weekly
Notices

Minister 
     Rev Ernie Grimshaw
     Tel: 07922 082334
     Email: revgrimshaw@outlook.com

Image: Mark 10.46-52



The next Birkdale Churches Prayers 
will be held on zoom on Monday 
10th January at 10am.

Facets
Registration for the next Facets 
sessions will take place on January 
4th 2022 from  10.00-11.30am.

Church Council
Our church council meeting will 
be held on Zoom on 27th at 
7.30pm.
https://zoom.us/j/94226229341?p
wd=Z2h3SkhOR3ozMXdCQzlXUU
1IV3lUZz09
Meeting ID: 942 2622 
9341Passcode: 587356
Dial by your location0203 481 
5237, 0203 481 5240, 0203 901 
7895
Agenda and papers from Andy 
Trimble (g.andyt@icloud.com).

Raising Praise
The next Raising Praise will be 

this Sunday March 27th, 6.00pm 

at Leyland Road. All welcome!
Bereavement Journey
There are still places available on 
this course which begins on  
Thursday 24th February. If last 
minute, you or a friend/neighbour 
feels it may be beneficial please 
turn up at 1.40pm on the first 
session. It takes place in the rear 
lounge at Cornerstone Methodist 
Church. Parking is available.

The Easter Link
The Easter Link 2022 is now in the 

church website 
birkdalemethodist.org.uk  

Some hard copies are available 
and also some for Pastoral Visitors 

to take for those 
members/adherents without 

computer facility. These are in The 
Church Vestibule.

 
Jim Lloyd

.

Bible Study

Bible Study

Bible Study

Guild
7.30pm in the New Room. 

  7 May - A.G.M. followed by a Faith Supper

Prayer
Eternal God, you have given all authority in heaven and on earth to your Son, 

our Saviour Jesus Christ. Grant that we may never lose the vision of your 

kingdom but serve you with hope and joy; through him who lives and reigns 

with you, in the unity of the Holy Spirit, one God, now and for ever. Amen.
Keep Moving Club

Low impact Exercise Classes every Friday in the Church Hall.
10.15am -11am Low Impact Dance Fitness £4

11.05am-11.35am Balance Improver £3
11.45am - 12.15pm Seated Dance Exercise £3

First session free! 
Just turn up or for more information please call Kaz on 07540 369942

Bible Study
No Bible study this coming Monday 

7th, will continue the following week.

Ecumenical Prayer Meeting
 7.30am Tuesdays in July at St James Cof E Church. 2024 Ecumenical Study Course & Discussion

Digging Deeper - A Journey Through the 
Psalms

First Wednesday of the month 10.30am - 11.30am (coffee from 10am)
 Leyland Road Church Lounge

Next Session Oct 2nd Psalm 121 - Shirley Potts

Bible Study
Mondays 7pm in the New Room. 

Iona
Thursdays 9.15am. All welcome. 

Ecumenical Prayer Meeting
 7.30am Tuesdays in February at Lakeside Church. 

Tuesdays

Wednesdays

Thursdays

7.30am Ecumenical 

Prayers Here

6.15pm Girls Brigade 

(Term Time Only)

9.30am Food Pantry

9.15am Iona Service

Weekly Activities

Painting Pottery 
Sessions

9.30am Facets

7pm Bible Study

8.30pm Prayer Meeting

Mondays

7.30pm Guild

Saturday 26th April 7:00 PM
Join us for a fun-filled evening of trivia!  You are warmly invited to put 

together a team of up to 6 people. 
£5 per person – includes tea and delicious cakes.

All proceeds in support of the Schools Worker Trust.
If you’d like to enter a team, please let Janet know:
janet.oldham@btopenworld.com 07743 782125

Or feel free to just turn up – we’ll be happy to add you to a team on the night!

Next session Saturday 28th June 2pm-4pm. 
Open to children aged 4-12 years and their parents, there’s no need to book - 

just come along and have fun! These sessions are designed for Southport 
young families. For more details, please contact Caroline Broadhurst on

 07967 971484.

Prayer Meeting
Monday evenings at 8.30pm until 9pm in the New Room. Everyone welcome.Cameo

Our next meeting is Wednesday June 18th with Molly from 2pm.
Hope we have good weather so we can admire her lovely garden.

Churches Together in Birkdale
Birkdale Churches Prayer meeting will be held on the first Tuesday of each 
month from 10am till 10.30am at The Station Masters House in Birkdale.

A new opportunity is coming soon.  
Liverpool Road Methodist Church and Birkdale Library 
have raised funds to start a Community Workshop in a 

dedicated room (the old kitchen).

There will be space and equipment to follow a range of 
practical interests, e.g. woodworking, use of power 

tools, repairs/upcycling, gardening, model making, arts 
and crafts and cycle maintenance or for just turning 

up and having a cup of tea with new friends.

Interested in gaining 
new skills or sharing 

your skills with 
others?  

Come to our OPEN MEETING 
to find out more

When:  Wednesday 25th June at 10.00am
Where:  Liverpool Rd Methodist Church 

Main Hall
For further information contact: Craig Horan at 

hitasco@aol.com or
Tim Hall at bmcmanager@thestationmastershouse.co.uk 

or just turn up at the meeting on the 25th. 

Ecumenical Prayers 
 Tuesdays at 7:30am throughout July
Join us at our church each Tuesday morning for a time of ecumenical prayer.

We’re looking for volunteers to help with tea and coffee. If you’re able to lend 

a hand, please contact Sally on 07743 660155.

Lectionary Readings 29th June 2025
1 Kings 19.15-16,19-21; Psalm 16; Galatians 5.1,13-25; Luke 9.51-62

 
Prayer

Lord of heaven and earth, you sent 
your Holy Spirit to be the life and 
power of your Church. Sow in our 

hearts the seeds of your grace that 
we may bear the fruit of the Spirit, in 

love and joy and peace; through 
Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen.

General Church Meeting
Our General Church Meeting for this year will be held after the morning 

service on Sunday 6th July at 1pm.  Please bring your own packed lunch to 
eat before the meeting, hot and cold drinks will be provided as usual.  This is 

an opportunity to review church life, elect church officials and consider 
future plans: do come along.

 
Church Stewards 
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Birkdale Library 
Hub 

Opening times:
Mon - 1pm-4pm
Wed - 10am-1pm
Fri - 10am-1pm

Bible Course
To those who have signed up for 
the Bible course this has now been 
postponed by 2 weeks at Ainsdale 
this will start on Monday 24th 
January and at Liverpool Road on 
Wednesday 26th January. Both at 
2.15pm. There are still places 
available please contact Sally on 
07743 660155 or Ken on 01704 
567576.

Lent 2022
Ecumenical Discussion Group

Getting Behind the Mask!
Thursdays 7-8pm 

Leyland Road Methodist 
Church Lounge

10 March – If we say we believe in life after death, how  does 
that affect life before death?

17 March – What are the implications for ‘faith’ in the light of 
the current pandemic?

24 March – How seriously should we take a literal 
interpretation of the Bible?

31 March – Can evangelical theology become a straightjacket?

 7 April – How does the development of current liturgical  and 
religious practice conform to what we know of the teaching 
and life of the Carpenter of Nazareth?

All Welcome!

Games

Relaxation
Lunch

Russell Road 
Clothes Bank

In need of children’s coat hangers 
and nappies. If you can help to 

supply please contact Keith 
Chambers on 07933 641771. 

Church Notices
If you have any items you want including in the notices please let Lucy Lloyd 

know on 01704 536648 or lucy@southportmethodist.org.uk by first thing 
Wednesday. Thank you.

2024 Ecumenical Study Course & Discussion

Digging Deeper - A Journey Through the 
Psalms

First Wednesday of the month 10.30am - 11.30am (coffee from 10am)

 Leyland Road Church Lounge

Next Session Mar 6th Psalm 51 - Bishop Tony Porter

Offerings/Donations
We now have a card machine in the vestibule for people to make weekly 
offerings or one off donations. Please ask one of the door stewards or 

stewards if you wish to use this facility.

Facets
Coffee morning will be on this coming Tuesday 2nd July 10am-11.30am.

Facets
Classes every Tuesday starting at 9.30am.

Snooker Table
We are looking to find a new home for a snooker table and cues.  If you know 

of anyone who might be able to make use of these, please see one of the 
stewards.

Girls’ Brigade
Tuesdays 6.15pm. For girls aged 4 and up.

Guild
 The next Guild meeting will be Tuesday 8th April in the New Room at 7.30pm. 

Easter Praise - Brian Simmons.

Facets
Classes every Tuesday starting 9.30am.

FACETS Treasurer Urgently Required
We are seeking a Treasurer for this important church outreach group, which 
meets on Tuesdays. Church or group membership is not required. If you or 

someone you know could take on this role from April, please speak to a 
steward, who will connect you with Brian Simmons for more details

Thank you. Doreen Iddon 

Cameo
This Wednesday 19th, we visit Kath at 86, Lynton road for tea and biscuits 

from 2pm.
We will also discuss future meetings so hope you can all attend.

Guild
 The next Guild meeting will be on Tuesday 6th May at 7.30pm - AGM including 

communion with Rev Ernie Grimshaw.

Food Pantry
Thank you so much for your continuing support to supply goods for the food 

pantry. In need at the moment: everyday biscuits & crisps.

Bible Study
Bible study will take it’s summer break until Monday 7th July.

Facets Coffee Mornings
Join us on the first Tuesday of each month — our next gathering is on 

Tuesday 1st July at 10am - 11.30am.

Flowers
Our flowers this week have been kindly donated by 

the Barrass family .

Prayer Meeting
Please note that there will be no Monday evening prayer meetings until 

Monday 7th July, as many people will be away and due to other circumstances. 
We encourage everyone to continue the prayer chain by praying from home or 

wherever you may be during this time. All are warmly invited to take part in 
this. God bless, Colin.
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Dear Friends

Some general updates and housekeeping issues for you this week.

General Church Meeting - This will be held on Sunday 22nd May following the 
morning service/coffee.  We will aim to commence at 12.30pm in the Hall.  This 

meeting is open to everyone within the life of the Church, with Church members 
having voting rights. Following the last Church Council it was agreed that the 

Leadership Team would carry out a feasibility study regarding the future of our 
buildings.  Whilst the Leadership Team are in the early stages of this, they would 

like to take the opportunity to provide an update on progress to date.

God in Love Unites Us Report - As previously reported, the Church Council are 
currently considering its response to the above report, and most significantly, 

whether to permit our buildings to be used for same sex marriages.  At a 
previous Church Council Meeting, it was agreed that some further reflection 
opportunities would be given for the Church to consider this matter further, 

ahead of a Church Council vote.  A series of open meetings, for anyone within 
the life of the church to attend whether they are a Church Council members or 
not, will be held shortly.  There will be six sessions on a Tuesday evening from 
7.30 to 9.00pm latest.  These will be held on Tuesday 7th, 21st, 28th June and 

5th, 12th and 19th July at Church.

Sabbatical - Our Superintendent Minister, Rev Marie-Anne Kent, is now on 
sabbatical through until the end of August.  In Marie-Anne’s absence, Rev Sonya 
Marshall will have pastoral responsibility for Cornerstone, Rev Rachel Bray for 
PPW and Rev Alex Galbraith for St Francis, and Rev Patrick Evans responsibility 
for Superintendency matters.  Your prayers and support during this time are 

much appreciated.

“Yet those who wait for the LORD will gain new strength; they will mount up with wings 
like eagles, they will run and not get tired, they will walk and not become weary.” - 

Isaiah 40:31 (NASB)

God bless

Patrick

Dear Friends,

A recent report stated that activity holidays are far more refreshing than beach 
and chill holidays. Well, having just returned from a very active holiday, I feel 

like a couple of weeks on the beach would be most welcome!

Having said that, I do find that my mind has been refreshed and stimulated 
through the cycling holiday I’ve just endured enjoyed! I guess it depends how 
we define an activity holiday. Any holiday that helps us gain new experiences 
and insights, and experience different cultures and perspectives, are for me 

“active”. Any experience that helps us see the world differently, perhaps seeing 
something afresh of God’s creation, and realising that whilst people across the 

globe live differently, those differences are all valid as an expression of the 
diversity of humanity. I’ve just caught up on the “Race Across the World” TV 

series, especially liking the episode that meets up with contestants six months 
after the race; they talk with vigour about how their experience changed them 

for the good.

In the Bible, "vigour" generally refers to a combination of physical strength, 
mental energy, and spiritual vitality. It signifies a state of being strong, active, 

and full of life, enabling one to fulfil God's purposes with enthusiasm and 
determination. As I reflect on the gospel narratives and the message of Jesus, 

he is all the time seeking to challenge my earthly perspective. Reading the 
gospels challenges us both mentally and spiritually. It reminds us that the 

world so often looks in a direction that focus’s on the self to the exclusion of 
God and others. The life, example and challenge of Jesus, to those then and us 

today, causes us to see the world, God and others differently, through the 
lenses of God. There is a vibrancy in what we see through God’s eyes that is 

heartening and refreshing.

What story from the gospels is like a mental or spiritual activity holiday for 
you? Journey with such a story through a day or a week, listen as it speaks to 

you. May it reinvigorate you as you travel from day to day face each day.

God bless

Patrick


